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Internet Safety Policy Presented at Hagaman Memorial Library’s December Board Meeting  

East Haven, CT – On Thursday, December 07, at 7 PM in the DeMayo Room, the public is welcome to 

attend the Hagaman Memorial  Library Board of Trustees meeting where the Library’s Internet Safety 

Policy will be discussed for the Library Board’s approval.  The Internet Safety Policy is intended for 

compliance with the Children's Internet Protection Act (CIPA) as part the Federal E-rate discount 

program for broadband services. 
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